
 

 

Biddulph Rotary club Christmas Card Competition 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that Biddulph Rotary club are running their Christmas Art 
competition again this year and we would love for the children at Kingsfield to get 
involved.  
All children from Year 1 – Y4 are invited to design a Christmas card on an A4 piece of 
paper. This needs to be completed at home and can be painted, drawn, sketched etc. 
Whichever method the children would like use to create their masterpiece.  
 
Entries will be entered into two groups. Group 1 is for Year 1 and 2 pupils and Group 2 is 
for Year 3 and 4 pupils. 12 finalists will be selected from each age group across all the 
first schools in Biddulph, and their work will be on public display in Santa’s Christmas 
Grotto in the Town Hall on the night of the Biddulph Lights switch-on event on Saturday 
27th November. 

 
The winners will be selected beforehand by Santa Claus and a person will artistic 
credentials! 
 
If your child would like to enter the competition please complete your design and 
return to Mrs Mullock by Tuesday 16th November with the child’s full name, age, 
class and school stated clearly on the back of their design. Every pupil whose entry 
is submitted for the final judging will receive a Certificate of Participation in 
recognition of their efforts. The children’s names will not be displayed in the Grotto. 
 
Prizes for the best 3 entries in each of the two groups will be book tokens to the 
value of £25, £20 and £15 and framed certificates. 
 
This has always been well supported and popular in the past so we hope you will 
help us to make this year’s competition a success.  

 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs Mullock 
 


